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Tuesday 27th September 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

Please come along and join us for a cup of tea or coffee and a 

delicious slice of cake on Tuesday morning in aid of Macmillan.  

All are welcome; family members, friends and parishioners put your feet up and 

join us for a chat. 
Children are invited to bring 50p and enjoy a cake in class with their friends. 

Sharing our Faith 
 

Pastoral Area Prayer  

Resource Day 

 

Saturday 24th September 

2016 

St Margaret Mary’s Church and Infant 

School  

 

Beginning at 9.30 with  

Welcome and registration in Church,  

all are welcome to join. 

 

Children welcome. 

 

Workshops and activities throughout the 

day. 
 

 A Polite Request 
 

Many junior children are arriving at the 

infant school in the evenings to collect 

their younger siblings.  

 

We would like to ask parents to remind 

their older children that they must not 

play on the infant playground  

equipment or ride their bikes on the 

playground. 

 

The playground at this time is full of 

very young children, pushchairs, prams 

and adults, we are very concerned that 

there may be an accident.  
 

Can we also ask that all junior children 

wait outside the year one or two doors 

while adults collect from the class-
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School Attendance Matters 
This week’s attendance 

Our target for attendance is 
95%.  

 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 10 & 11 

Attendance Award in Year  1 goes to Class 6 
Attendance Award in Year 2  goes to Class 2 

Class 1 Class 7 99.3 99 

Class 2 Class 8 96.6 99.2 

Class 3 Class 9 97.1 94.6 

Class 4 Class 10 100 96.7 

Class 5 Class 11 100 98.7 

Class 6 Class 12 92.7 100 

Dates for your  
Diary 

 
 

Tuesday 27th September 
MACMILLAN Coffee Morning 

 
Wednesday 28th September 

Class 2 Stay and Read 
 

Thursday 29th September 
Year 2 trip to Chester Zoo 

 
Wednesday 5th October 

Pre School Stay and Read 
 

Wednesday 12th October 
Class 1 Stay and Read 

 
Thursday 20th October 

Parents’ Evening 
  

For further dates and information, please 
see our website. 

www.stmargaretmarysinfants.com 

Punctuality is Important 
 

Lateness is becoming an increasing problem in 
our school. If your child is late for school, they 

often feel unsettled for the rest of the day. They 
may have missed important  

teaching from their class teacher.  
Every minute lost in learning can not be  

retrieved! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 15 

Tuesday 5 

Wednesday 12 

Thursday 8 

Friday 11 

Total children late 51 

Of these children a significant  
number were persistently Late!  

Parent Mail and the Parent 
App 

Many messages are sent to parents via 

the App or Parent Mail. Our St Margaret 

Mary App is available to download 

through most App stores for free. To re-

ceive parent mail, please ensure that the 

office has up to date contact 

Magpies 
 

Magpies is proving very 

popular this term. If 

you would like to book 

your child into break-

fast or after school 

club, please ensure that 

bookings forms are  

returned to the office no later than 

Wednesday for the next week. 
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